LSJRSD.0190

From: galenalldrin@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 12:23 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Recient Ruling

Greetings,

| think the recient rule to send more water to the sea is not needed. All the abundant rain we had a few years
back did not increase the population of fish. If more water would help that should have illustrated it. Also
keeping more water for surface use would help the ground water because the users of that surface water
would not need to pump, or at least pump less.

Thank you for your time.

Regards

Galen Alldrin





